

June 24, 2008

Amy Bach United Policyholders 222 Columbus Avenue #412 San Francisco, Ca 94133

Dear Amy,

Thank You for participating in our Wildfire Insurance Roundtable meeting held June 12, 2008.

Your involvement helped us achieve our goal of bringing together three major stakeholders for fire prevention; Fire Officials, Consumer groups and the Insurance Industry to discuss mitigation and preparation for future potential fire disasters.

In the spirit of cooperation, all participants agreed to work together to create incentives to mitigate future fire risks. I applaud your leadership in this effort.

I look forward to our next meeting which will be dedicated to the creation and implementation of these incentives.

Very truly yours,

Steve Poizner